
 

 

 
 
 
 

President’s Message 
January 2021 

 

 
To all the EAA family:  
 
I hope everybody is staying safe.  Hopefully this year will 
return to some kind of normal so that we can have 
chapter events that help bring us together. 
 
If you have any ideas that you think would make the 
chapter better please let us know. 
  
Thank you,  
 
Brian 
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EAA 533 Board of Directors Meeting 
January 6th 2021 

 

 
 

Attending:  David Baker, Mike Depue, John Flanagan, 
Kevin Hooey, David Javarey,  Brian Jones, Sharon Kaiser, 
Dick Welles 
Excused:  Mike Taveniku 
Members: Dwight Myers, Stephen Thomas 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00PM by President Brian 
Jones.  Dick Welles read the minutes of the previous 
meeting.  Upon motion of David Javarey, second by Mike 
Depue, and vote, the minutes were approved as read.  
 
The Treasurer’s Report was presented by John Flanagan: 
                                    
Checking Account:       $29,935.13 
CD:                      $11,259.17 
Total:            $41,194.30 
 
No major expenses were paid this month.  Upon motion 
of David Javarey, second by Dick Welles, and vote, the 
Treasurer’s Report was accepted as presented.   
 
New Members, hangar access requests:  Sharon 
Kaiser presented a membership application and check 
received from John Waide, member of EAA National 
whose future project is an RV 10.  After reviewing the 
application, David Javarey made a motion to accept John 



 

 

Waide as a new member of EAA 533, Dick Welles 
seconded, and upon vote, the motion carried. 
 
Cessna 140 Status:  no change from previous month. 
 
J-3 Cub Status:  no change from previous month. 
 
Hovercraft/Project Night:  no change from previous 
month. 
 
Website:  no change from previous month. 
 
Chapter Business: 
 
2021 Events:  Pending COVID status, fly-in breakfasts, 
the first Sunday June – October  are tentatively 
scheduled. 
 
The Young Eagles event for the Scouts which had 
been scheduled for May 2020:  it will be up to the 
scout leaders for rescheduling. 
 
Will there be a Sun ‘n Fun held in 2021?  Nothing definite 
has been heard.   
 
Kevin Hooey asked if EAA 533 will host an FAA Safety 
Seminar this year.  Bill Abbott, Rochester FAAST, is our 
contact; Bill presented the FAAST Wings Program in 
March 2019 at the hangar.  Kevin will contact Bill. 
 
Hangar Committee:  the Hangar Committee consists of 
three members: current EAA 533 President, John 
Flanagan, and current President of Elmira Aeronautical 



 

 

Associates.  As Brian Jones is president of both EAA 533 
and Elmira Aeronautical Associates, the Board, upon 
motion of David Baker, second by David Javarey, and 
vote, appointed Kevin Hooey as third member of the 
Hangar Committee. 
 
Other business: 
 
Hangar Lease Re-Letting Status:  the public hearing 
was held January 4, 2021. 
 
It was noted that roof repair and clubroom painting need 
to be done in the spring.  
 
John Flanagan left a television stand in the clubroom, for 
any member who would like to take it. 
 
There being no further business, upon motion of Dick 
Welles, second by David Javarey, and vote, the meeting 
was adjourned at 7:37 PM. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, Sharon Kaiser, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Member Information 
 

 
 

Like us on Facebook. Search for EAA 533 
on Facebook or go to:  
www.facebook.com/EAA533.  
 
  
** The website is up and running!  Hangar Tenant 
Agreement and Semiannual Aircraft Review Checklist as 
well as the hangar procedures document are available on 
the website:  www.eaa533.org 
 

Chapter email address to contact board: 
EAAChapter533@gmail.com 
 

Any EAA 533 members interested in 
bringing projects into the hangar should 

contact the hangar committee with space 
requirements and requests.  (John Flanagan, 
Brian Jones and Kevin Hooey are the current 
committee). 
 
 



 

 

Board of Directors 2021 
 

Brian Jones            President  
 brianjones8@juno.com  
Kevin Hooey     Vice-President 
khooey@stny.rr.com          
John Flanagan       Treasurer    
 jflanaga@stny.rr.com       
Sharon Kaiser        Secretary    
 sehpkaiser@aol.com   
 
 
Dave Baker 
dbskdmark32@aol.com 
Michael Depue 
depue22@yahoo.com 
David Javarey         
 davidjavarey@hotmail.com               
  
Mike Taveniku 
mtaveniku@gmail.com 
Dick Welles 
rvwelles@yahoo.com 
 

 



 

 

 
To all members:  If you haven’t done so yet, 
please send in your 2021 Chapter dues to Sharon 
Kaiser.  
 
 

Chapter Activities  
(All dates and times subject  

to change) 
 
 
 
 
NEXT board meeting:  Meeting is scheduled 
for February 3rd, 2021 at 7pm.  
 
 
Fly-In Breakfasts:  Will be scheduled for the 
first Sunday in June thru October.  Stay tuned 
for updates. 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Remembering the Challenger Crew!  
28 January 1986 

 
 
 
 

Any questions, comments, photos or suggestions, please 
contact me at:  aviatrix1956@gmail.com 

 
Newsletter compiled and published by:  Joy Baldwin 


